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February 9, 2017

Devika M Sholapure
D-084 Belaire DLF City Phase 5
Gurgaon 12201, IN

Dear Devika,

Congratulations! I am delighted to inform you of your admission to Michigan State University for
fall 2017 at the undergraduate level.

You have been admitted to the following major preference: Business-Preference

You are joining an outstanding academic community of students who, like you, have
demonstrated a commitment to achievement. We have every expectation you will contribute to
the traditions and core values of excellence, inclusion, and connectivity that characterize
Michigan State University.

As the nation's pioneer land grant institution, Michigan State University has been providing
students with vast capabilities and unique opportunities within an exciting, academically
challenging, and supportive global community for more than 150 years. Michigan State's faculty,
staff, and nearly 500,000 living alumni are committed to helping you discover outstanding
opportunities for your intellectual and personal growth.

Please review the contents of your electronic Welcome Brochure carefully and follow all
instructions to complete the steps necessary to secure your place at MSU.

View the brochure for U.S. students
View the brochure for international students

Admission to Michigan State University is contingent upon your continued academic success and
satisfaction of established University admission criteria; a significant decline during your senior
year may affect your enrollment status at MSU. We are confident that you will continue to
perform in a manner that will reflect credit upon yourself, your high school, and the University.

On behalf of the entire Michigan State University community, congratulations again and welcome
to the Spartan family! I look forward to seeing you on campus.

Sincerely,

James W. Cotter
Executive Director of Admissions and Recruitment
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